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From: Kate Jones
Sent: 08 March 2014 17:28
To: DPD
Subject: SILVERTON-local plan review objection
Dear MDDC,

I am writing to lodge my complete objection to the development plans currently outlined on the Local
Review Plan Map for Silverton. 1 object to development on any of the proposed sites as they all lie outside
the development boundary of the village. A number of them are drawn within the conservation area, which
is outrageous.

Development on any of the proposed sites would have a dreadful impact on the heritage and historical
significance of the village. The village already struggles with high levels of traffic and road safety
and adding these sites would only make that worse for everyone living here.

Silverton has provided new houses at sensible rates over the decades unlike many MD villages, so should
not be expected to extend beyond the defined boundaries.

The option in the Local Plan to build a new settlement near junction 28 of the M5 is far more appropriate
and I fully support that as an option. Iunderstand that Cullompton Town Council are in favour of the same
option. Please build the houses there NOT IN SILVERTON.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Kate Jones
West Cottage

2 Fore Street
Silverton
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